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To:  Board of Trustees 
From: Diana Sircar 
Date: July 26, 2021 
cc: Brad Hunt 
 
 
RE: Update to policy CB(Local) 
 
 
The Texas Education Agency has published guidance for districts on the use of federal 
Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief Funds (ESSER) and 
recommendations that districts develop local board policies to address how the district 
will provide the required public notice regarding federal grants and awards.   
 
In order to provide the public with consistent opportunity for input on the use of federal grants 
and awards, it is recommended that Coppell ISD update policy CB(Local) to include the 
posting of public notice of federal grant applications through an information item at a board 
meeting and by posting on the district’s website. In addition, the policy will state that approval 
of required grant and award plans shall be by the Superintendent. 
 
This update to CB(Local) will satisfy the public notice requirements for ESSER. 
 
Recommendation: The Board of Trustees adopt the resolution updating policy CB(Local) 
as presented.  
 


